To: Medworth

Subject: RE: Response from Natural England to ExQ2 PP.2.7. Medworth EfW CHP Facility
Date: 20 June 2023 12:58:00

Attachments: -

Dear Attila,

In response to question ExQ2 PP.2.7. directed at Natural England, | would like to provide the
following response:

Government targets on waste do not fall within Natural England’s statutory remit, therefore we
have no comments to offer. The Examining Authority should contact the Environment Agency, as
the lead authority on waste, for advice on this matter.

Please let me know if this email is sufficient, or if you would prefer it in a letter.

Kind Regards,

Emily Butterwick, BSc

(Pronouns: She/Her)

Local Nature Recovery Strategy Senior Adviser - Non‘hamptonsh[re-
Contact:






